
Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background 

 

The License Agreement is slated to expire on October 15, 2020, and as called for in the License Agreement, 

CBC, Inc. sent written notice to staff, indicating its desire to renew the License Agreement. 

Thus, the purpose of the renewal of the License Agreement, consistent with the provisions of Section 2.15 

“Renewal Option” of the existing License Agreement, is to enable the CBC, Inc. to continue to utilize the nine 

(9) classrooms and the cafeteria at Heron Heights Elementary School, and continue to provide bereavement 

support to benefit students enrolled in Broward County Public Schools, faculty, staff, and the surrounding 

community.  If this renewal of the License Agreement is approved by the SBBC, the CBC, Inc. will be 

permitted to continue to utilize the said spaces weekly, from 6:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. on Mondays, except as 

specifically stated in the License Agreement.  The term of the renewed License Agreement will be for an 

additional three (3) years and continues the 3% annual increase of both the In-Kind Services value and 

Operating Expenses.   

 


